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SUBJECT : Directive to Set Up Wide Screens at Field Offices For Live
Viewing of the Basic Education Report 2023

DATE : January 24, 2023

In reference to the call for the review of the K to 12 Program and the directive of the
President Ferdinand Marcos Jr. towards the Department of Education to finalize its
review of the education program of the Philippines, the Vice President and Secretary
Sara Z. Duterte has pledged that the Department will present a report to the nation
on the state of basic education in the country on January 30, 2023.

In view of the foregoing, the Department of Education will be conducting the Basic
Education Report (BER) 2023 to present the current state of basic education in the
country, as well as the plans and initiatives of the Department of Education to fulfill
its mandate. Through the BER 2023, the Department will be launching its education
agenda and call to action.
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To maintain the security and safety at the designated venue, only a certain number
of attendees shall be allowed to attend in-person on January 30, 2023. As such, the
Vice President and Secretary Duterte directs all field offices to set up wide screens
in their respective offices for live viewing of the BER 2023 to allow all the
personnel of the Department to watch the event in real-time.

For more information and other concerns, you may contact Atty. Vjisyl Guadalquiver,
by telephone number (02) 8633-5313, (02) 8631-8492, or by e-mail at
viisyl.guadalquivenddeped.gov.ph.

For reference and compliance.
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